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Important Dates   
December 19 - January 2  Winter Break (No School) 

Tuesday, January 3   Return to School 

Monday, January 16   Kindergarten Registration for September opens 

 

 

 Message from our Principal 
We are in the final stretch before the holidays.  The students have been very busy       

these past few weeks with holiday crafts, decorating, watching the Polar Express and  

participating in an all school sing-a-long.   

On behalf of all the staff, I would like to take this opportunity to wish each and every 

family a restful and joyous break!  We will see you all on Tuesday, January 3, 2023. 

 

 

Kindergarten Registration (for children born in 2018) 
Children who turn 5 before January 1, 2024 are eligible to begin school in September 

2023.  Registration begins on Monday, January 16, 2023.  All registrations are online 

and you can access the registration at www.surreyschools.ca main page as of January 16, 

2023.  If you are wanting your child in a choice program school, you will need to register 

at your catchment school first before applying for the Kindergarten Choice Lottery 

which opens on January 23, 2023.  A flyer is attached for both Kindergarten 

registration link as well as the choice lottery link.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.surreyschools.ca/


Financial support to make school more affordable for families 

that need it most. 
  

In late August, the provincial government announced $60 million in one-time funding to 

school districts in B.C. – including $7.385 million to Surrey Schools – to make school 

more affordable for students and families. 

  

Our district has received this funding and has allocated amounts to all of our schools. 

These funds will be used to support families struggling with the rising cost of living due 

to inflation.  

 

We can use these funds at our school to ensure students can continue to participate 

fully in school, despite challenging financial situations. These funds can be used to help 

with school supplies, food and clothing costs, and additional fees so that students in 

need can take part in activities, such as field trips. 

  

Families are encouraged to reach out to principals, teachers, or their school office 

staff if any financial support is needed for school-based supplies or activities. 

 

 

Dress for the Weather at Recess & Lunch 
Unless there is a severe weather warning, students will continue to 

go outside for recess and lunch. Free play, fresh air and social 

interactions outside are a valuable part of students’ learning each 

day. Please make sure that your child is dressed for the weather 

(including proper footwear, change of socks /clothes, warm 

waterproof outerwear and maybe an umbrella). Students will not 

be calling home during the day to have dry clothing brought to 

school, so please prepare in advance.  

 

  

https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2022ECC0057-001290
https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2022ECC0057-001290


 


